
 
 

For immediate release April 12, 2017 
 
Madison, IN:  ​Madison Consolidated Schools donates a van to local Habitat for 
Humanity. 
 

 
 
On March 30, members of the Board of Trustees and administrative team from Madison Consolidated 
Schools delivered a van to Habitat for Humanity.  “We recently purchased two new vans as part of our 
transportation fleet rotation and felt the value of a reliable vehicle would benefit someone in our 
community more than it would our district as a traditional trade-in”, stated Mike Frazier, Director of 
Operations.  “We are happy we were able to donate the vehicle to Habitat for Humanity of Jefferson 
County as they do so much for the families of our community.” 
 
Pictured above from left to right are Keith Mahoney, Mike Frazier, Joyce Imel, Linda laCour, Mark 
Van Meter, and Dr. Ginger Bolinger. 
 
 


